
From: Sexton, Daniel
To: Lobato, Elena
Cc: Wasinger, Thomas W.; Arnoldussen, Kurt D.
Subject: FW: Withdraw of appeal, 1830 Palmer Park
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 3:31:28 PM

Elena,
 
Please accepted the email below as the formal withdrawal of the appeal application filed for the
1830 Palmer Park property. Let me know if you need anything else to pull this item from the CPC
agenda for January.
 
Thanks,
Dan
 

Daniel Sexton, AICP
Planning Supervisor
Land Use Review Division
Planning & Community Dev.
City of Colorado Springs
Phone: (719) 385-5366
Email: daniel.sexton@coloradosprings.gov
 

Work Schedule: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Dept. Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
 

 

From: John Rodgers <john.rodgers@peakcp.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 3:25 PM
To: Sexton, Daniel <Daniel.Sexton@coloradosprings.gov>
Subject: Withdraw of appeal, 1830 Palmer Park
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or
unexpected email!

Hi Daniel,
 
We are withdrawing our appeal relating to the property at 1830 Palmer Park.  Thank you for your
help with this matter. 
 
This email was sent using dictation software.  Any grammatical/spelling errors are unintentional.
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Regards,
 
John Rodgers, SIOR, CCIM
President, Peak Commercial Properties
 
719.229.5733 – cell
719.227.9987 – main office
877.533.9987 – fax
john.rodgers@peakcp.net
 
www.peakcp.net
2727 North Cascade Avenue, Suite 127
Colorado Springs, CO  80907
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